
 

 

To 

Zoran Stanojevic  
sent by e-mail 

 

         Basle, 27 May 2011 

 

 

XVIII Men’s Junior World Championship in Greece 

- Technical Delegate – Timekeeper/Scorekeeper –  

 

 

Dear Mr Stanojevic,  

 

The 2011 Men’s Junior World Championship will be taking place in Greece from 17 to 30 July. We 

have the pleasure of informing you that you have been appointed by the Executive Committee to join 

this event as IHF Timekeeper/Scorekeeper. May we herewith cordially invite you for the named 

tournament. 
 

First of all, we are grateful for your prompt and binding confirmation of participation no later than 2 

June 2011, with help of the enclosed form, and your confirmation saying that you will fullfil the tasks 

as IHF Timekeeper/Scorekeeper at the forthcoming XVIII Men’s Junior World Championship 2011 in 

Greece. 
 

All IHF nominees and referees will arrive to Thessaloniki on 15 July 2011. A mini-course for referees 

and a refresher course for IHF nominees will be staged on 16 July 2011. The IHF Technical Delegates 

and Officials wil pass a Rules test on that occasion, and the Competition Management will provide 

general information on how to react in certain situations. 
 

Based on your home airport you submit, the Greek organiser will work out the travel arrangements. In 

this regard, we kindly ask you to complete the adidas size check to be returned to the IHF Head Office 

by 2 June 2011. We do thank you in advance for your cooperation.  
 

Further information regarding the event will follow soon. 
 

Should you have further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 

Best sporting regards, 
 

INTERNATIONAL HANDBALL FEDERATION 

 

Amal Khalifa    Patric Strub 

Managing Director   Competitions Director 
 

 

Encl Confirmation Form 

 adidas size check 
 

 

 

cc  Council, continents 
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